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Below are the proposed alterations between the current policy and the new 
policy. As part of our closer working relationship with Stratford-on-Avon District 

Council it was felt that it would be beneficial for both Council’s policies to be as 
alike as possible whilst considering local factors. 

1.2 – population number updated 

 
1.3 – format altered to include list of consultees and remove Appendix 1.  This    

change puts us in line with Stratford-on-Avon District Council. 
 

3.2 – Family entertainment centre permits added to the list. 

 
4.2 - added to align with Stratford-on-Avon District Council. 

4.5 - altered to align with Stratford-on-Avon District Council. 

5.1.2 – sentence moved from 5.1.3 to align with Stratford-on-Avon District     

Council. 

10.2 – bullet point added and existing points re-ordered to align with Stratford-
on-Avon District Council. 

Appendix 1 – removed as now listed within the policy. 

 


